From

Sent: 04 November 2022 16:10

To: Lucy Gibson

Cc: Planning

Subject: FW: Newbiggin Hall Cottages, Aislaby - NYM/2022/0754

Dear Lucy

Thank you for your letter of 31 Oct 2022 in connection with the above planning application. With
respect to your queries please find our response below.

e Annexes — will be for family members only i.e. applicants children/parents.

e Local occupancy units — will be managed by the applicants themselves.

Should you require anything further please don’t hesitate to contact me.
Kind regards
Cheryl Farrow

Cheryl Ward Planning
MSc ICN MRTPI (Chartered Member)





